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G L A D E   N E W S L E T T E R
(15th April 2020)
Dear Parents, Carers, Children, Staff and Community!
I hope that you all had a wonderful Easter weekend; the weather was lovely, but I know that it will have felt very strange for everyone to not be able to spend time with friends and family as we normally would – it was very quiet!
We’ve heard so many lovely stories about the projects and activities that you’ve been getting up to at home as families – making rockets, gardening, family bike rides out to the forest…please keep talking to us, and sending us your photos and videos on Class Dojo 

Class Dojo:
Staff will be uploading a new set of work to our Class Dojos on Monday 20th April – this should keep you going for about a week.  A big thank you to all of the staff for the work that they are putting into using the Class Dojos, and a big thank you to all of the parents, carers and children for the way in which you are making use of this!  It’s good to stay in touch…

Guidance from the NSPCC:
Coronavirus:  online safety…
The Children’s Commissioner for England, in association with the privacy law firm Schillings, has produced a digital safety and wellbeing kit for parents and a safety guide for children to help keep children safe and well online during the coronavirus outbreak.
Google:  Children’s Commissioner Digital Safety and wellbeing kit, and then download the ‘Parents’ digital safety and wellbeing kit’ (PDF), and the ‘Children’s guide to staying safe online’ (PDF).
Coronavirus storybook for children…
50 humanitarian organisations, including the World Health Organisation (WHO) and the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR) have produced a children’s storybook to help children aged 6 – 11 cope with coronavirus.  The book is available online and as an audiobook and is currently available in six languages, with over 30 more planned.
Google:  ‘Children’s storybook released to help children and young people cope with COVID-19’.

Coronavirus:  online educational resources…
The Department for Education (DfE) has published a list of online resources that parents, carers and schools can use to support children’s education at home during the coronavirus outbreak.  The list compiles educational resources to help children learn at home, and includes resources on wellbeing for primary and secondary school pupils.
Google:  ‘Coronavirus (COVID-19): online educational resources’.

And finally…
We are still here, if you have any questions, or there’s anything we can help with then please do send us an email (office@gla.eastern-mat.co.uk) or give us a call (please don’t pop in)…the office is manned between 8.30am and 3.30pm, and there’s an answering machine to pick up messages outside of these times; we will get back to you.
I again need to say a huge thank you to all of our fantastic members of staff…they are doing a wonderful job in difficult circumstances, continuing to put the needs of our children and the local community first at all times, and I am immensely proud of all of them.
Please take care everyone… looking forward very much to seeing all of you, safe and well, on the other side,
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